

Dr. Brianna Smith, Assistant Professor, Political Science, U.S. Naval Academy
Dr. Smith is a political scientist and a volunteer for Rank Choice Voting Maryland (www.rcvmd.org). Dr. Smith received their BA in Political Science, Psychology and German Studies from Tufts University, and their MA and PhD in Political Science from University of Minnesota. They are now an Assistant Professor of Political Science at the United States Naval Academy. Their research focuses on public opinion and voting, and they became interested in rank choice voting while in grad school after seeing its successful implementation in Minneapolis city elections. They now work to educate others about rank choice voting, its benefits, and how it can be implemented throughout Maryland. Views expressed in this presentation are Dr. Smith's personal views and do not reflect the positions of the USNA or the Department of Defense.

Gloria Blackwell, CEO, AAUW
Ms. Blackwell, in addition to her role as CEO, is also AAUW’s main representative to the United Nations. Among her many accomplishments is her 15-year management of AAUW’s highly esteemed fellowships and grants program—awarding more than $70 million in funding to women scholars and programs in the U.S. and overseas.
Ms. Blackwell has also been the driving force behind AAUW’s signature programs, including its salary negotiation trainings, which have reached nearly 190,000 nationwide. She has worked on pay equity initiatives with public officials in Washington D.C., New York City, Boston and Pittsburgh, as well as with numerous other state and municipal partners.  She also worked with the National Science Foundation to increase girls participation in the science, technology, engineering and math (STEM) fields. Most notably, Gloria has significantly expanded the AAUW’s outreach to girls and women of color.
Before joining AAUW in 2004 she was the director of Africa education programs at the Institute of International Education (IIE). She also managed fellowships programs during her decade at IIE and has held positions as a Peace Corps staff member and volunteer in Africa. She holds a master’s degree in education and human development from the George Washington University, a bachelor’s degree in international affairs from the Edmund A. Walsh School of Foreign Service at Georgetown University, and studied at the American University in Paris. Gloria is committed to supporting opportunities and empowerment for women and girls globally.
